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UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER

May  2 Magellan Low Gross/Low Net. Ind. AB

May  8 Coronado Ctr.  Board Meeting 8:30 a.m. 

  

May  9 DeSoto Luck of the Irish 4T aabb

  

May 16 Balboa PYP Crush Cancer Scramble

  1:00 Shotgun Random Order

May 23 Coronado Two Low Net 4T aabb

May 30 Magellan PYP Net Best Ball Random Grouping
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STARTERS: Becky Dost

Please say ‘yes’ when we call and ask for your help.  It’s 

simple.  It takes less than an hour of your time at the 

starter’s table.  Check in your fellow league members 

and hand out the score cards.  It will help the league in a 

huge way and you get to see many of your fellow 

members.  Thank you!  

WSGA SENIOR CHAMPIONSHIP: 
 Rebecca Huber

The Women’s Southern Senior Golf Championship will 

be held at the Country Club of Salisbury, NC, from 

September 30th – October 2nd.  It is 54 holes of stroke 

play.  For further information, go to the website for 

Women’s Southern Golf Association.

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE: 

Happy May everyone!  As spring 

arrives, so do images of sunshine, 

blooming flowers, and green courses.  

What better time than now to join us on 

our Thursday play days and explore the

possibilities that the game of golf offers!  Forming new 

friendships, enjoying fun competitions, and honing our 

golf skills are just a few of the rewards that our league 

games offer.  Come join us!  

I want to thank Cheri Theil and Darla Shelton for 

organizing a successful Spring General Meeting.  If you 

were unable to attend, contact Cheri or Darla to learn 

how you can help their committee raise funds by 

“flocking” friends and fellow golfers.  Cheri and Darla are 

planning some entertaining events for us, so stay tuned 

for more information.

Don’t forget that if you are injured and unable to golf on 

our play days, you can still earn “credits’ by volunteering 

to marshal during the round.  This is a great opportunity 

to catch up with friends while earning a play day credit.  

We can always use extra volunteers to help us keep our 

pace of play on target.  Please let us know in advance if 

you plan to take advantage of this option.

Great news!  Martha’s walking rules clinics are back!  A 

big shout out to her for offering four separate two-hour 

“walking rules clinics” for our members.  By the time this 

letter is published, she will have already held two clinics. 

But, if they are not yet full, you may sign up for either the 

May 13th or May 15th clinic to be held at Isabella Nina 

Hole #1.  Reach out to Martha for more information.

As a reminder, your board will be meeting on 

Wednesday, May 8th at 8:30 a.m. in the Coronado 

Center, Room 3.  We invite all members to consider 

attending the meeting and getting a glimpse of what 

goes on behind the scenes.  In the meantime, we hope 

you enjoy your WGA 18-Hole League membership and 

the beautiful golf, sunshine, and friendship it offers.

Happy golfing!!!

 Shaun Anderson



MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY: Pat Pochert

The WGA membership directories are now with the 

starter materials for each play day.  If you have not 

yet picked up your directory, please stop at the 

starter table on each play day and ask for it.  You 

may also ask a friend to pick it up for you.  Each 

directory has a name taped on the back so be sure 
to get the correct one.

1 Marci Drews

 1 Jill Jones (New Member)

 3 Pam Spikes 

 4 Darlene Emery 

 8 Sharon Wilson

 9 BJ Conner

CRUSH CANCER: Jennifer Joyce

Who’s ready to play in our fun annual CRUSH CANCER 

Golf Tournament?!

We play on Thursday, May 16th at Balboa with a shot-

gun start at 1:00 p.m. (orange tees & scramble play). 

The registration and fun begins at 11:00 a.m.  There will 

be chipping and putting contests, raffles, silent auctions, 

and thousands of dollars in donated prizes you can win 

with your generous donations to a great cause (CHI St 

Vincent Cancer Research).

Sign-ups will begin on the WGA website starting on April 

25th and closing on May 9th.  After sign-ups close for 

members, we will open up any remaining spots (if any) 

to non-members.  So, if you have a female friend with a 

GHIN who would like to play, email 

Jennifer.Ann.Joyce@outlook.com with their name and 

contact info NOW.  If there are openings, I will get in 

touch with them on a first come first served basis.  

Thank you to all the kind members who donated baskets 

for us, we appreciate that as it saved us time & money.

There will be a TACO BAR at Balboa after golf.  You will 

need to sign up for that so we can get an accurate 

headcount for the staff at Balboa.  Whether you eat or 

not, we hope you will stick around after golf for 

camaraderie, a quick presentation, raffle results and 

more fun.

WHAT DO YOU NEED TO DO NOW?

− Pick your partner

− Sign up early

− Plan to dress up in your Crush Cancer attire 

(prizes for best dressed team).

− Make a note to yourself to BRING your checkbook 

and/or CASH and get in the spirit of generosity. 

− It may be helpful to bring address labels for the 

50/50 raffle to save yourself time.

− Plan to be there around 11:00 a.m. so you can 

participate in all the fun and still have time to warm 

up for the 1:00 p.m. shotgun start.

More information will be emailed out soon.

THINKING OF YOU: Molly Crawshaw

There were no Thinking of You cards sent in April.

If you know of someone who needs a card, please 

text me at (501) 915-2197 or e-mail me at 

mscrawshaw@yahoo.com.

JUNIOR GOLF: Josie Hanschmann

It is that time of year again; June & July are Junior 

Golf months in Hot Springs Village.  The WGA 18-

Hole League has been a proud sponsor of the HSV 

Junior Golf program since its inception in 1998.  

Please consider volunteering for the worthy cause.  

More details will come your way in the next few 

weeks.

10 Sandi Belt

10 Michele Lukasavige

14 Linda Maiers

14 Pat Pochert

24 Becki Tetu

27 Charlotte McCarty

31 Sue Sutley

mailto:Jennifer.Ann.Joyce@outlook.com
mailto:mscrawshaw@yahoo.com

	Slide 1
	Slide 2

